"Wiebusch, Roger” To: emasigile@odot.okladot. state.ok.us
<RWiebusch@cgstl.us  Subject: 1-40 BRIDGE, MILE 360.3, ARWW

cg.mil>
05/28/02 10:39 AM

Paul~

This confirms our phone converstaion of today regarding pier protection for
bridges. The majority of fixed bridges across the inland navigation system
do not have pier protection cells. The bridges that do have cells usually

only have the cells on the upstream side in front of the channel piers.
Roger

Wiebusch
Bridge Administrator (obr)

Eighth Coast Guard District



